Question for written answer E-002619/2015
to the Council

Rule 130

Marc Tarabella (S&D)

Subject:
Accession of new countries to the EU
We are grateful to the Council for its answer to Written Question E-009569/2014. In this question, we discuss the accession of new European countries which we consider to be a benefit and to form part of Europe’s DNA. However, it is important that these new countries are ready for membership: suitable economic instruments, sound political structure, principles of democracy, compliance with social and environmental criteria, respect for human rights, respect for freedom of expression, eradication of corruption, etc. 
Will the Council say whether or not it considers that the promise of reforms would be sufficient for membership to be granted, rather than waiting for these reforms to be implemented?
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